
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 15123 
RESPONSE SENT: 29/01/2025 

 

Request: 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
regarding the council's plans and activities related to compulsory purchase orders 
(CPOs) and regeneration schemes. 

1. Specifically, I would like to ask the following: Does the council have any plans to 
make a compulsory purchase order (CPO) in 2025 or 2026? If so, could you 
please provide details, including the location and the name of any planned CPO? 

2. Has the council already made a compulsory purchase order in 2025? If yes, 
could you confirm the location and the name of the CPO? 

3. Could you also provide information on any ongoing or proposed regeneration 
schemes within the borough? Please confirm the name and details of any such 
schemes. 

 

 
Answers  

1 – Not that we are currently aweare of. 

2 – No  

3 – The only regeneration project the council is currently involved with is CWR 
– (Central Winchester Regeneration).  This is being driven by our chosen 
development partner, Jigsaw.   We are not anticipating any CPO being 
required.   

 

 

  


